

TO: All Residents, Family Members and Visitors

FROM: Gail Chase

Date: March 13, 2020 Re: Sunday Brunch

Our efforts continue, daily, in the monitoring of Coronavirus updates issued by the CDC and local health departments

After careful consideration, we have determined the need to temporarily suspend the invitation of outside guests to our Sunday Brunches. This is temporary and will be in effect for the next 30 days.

Due to the popularity of the Sunday Brunch, and the number of guests that join our residents, we believe that it is in everyone's best interest to temporarily suspend outside guest attendance. This will begin immediately.

As always, thank you for your understanding.



TO: All Residents, Family Members and Visitors

FROM: Gail Chase

Date: March 13, 2020 Re: Sunday Brunch

Our efforts continue, daily, in the monitoring of Coronavirus updates issued by the CDC and local health departments

After careful consideration, we have determined the need to temporarily suspend the invitation of outside guests to our Sunday Brunches. This is temporary and will be in effect for the next 30 days.

Due to the popularity of the Sunday Brunch, and the number of guests that join our residents, we believe that it is in everyone's best interest to temporarily suspend outside guest attendance. This will begin immediately.

As always, thank you for your understanding.